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4-23-2020 

RE: Distance Learning & School Meals 

 

Distance Learning Extended Through May 22nd  

The Governor has officially declared that distance learning will continue for the rest of this school 

year.  According to the directive May 1 and 4 will not be student contact days, but planning days for 

teachers. We will still have meals and daycare those two days. For those that have signed up for daycare 

and meals through the end of April, we will continue that for the rest of the year. There is no need to fill 

out a new survey for either one. If you no longer need daycare or meals, please call the school, 507-442-

7881. 

Meal Distribution to Change to Twice Per Week Delivery 

Meals will be delivered on Tuesdays and Fridays starting Friday, April 24. Students will receive meals for 

4 days, which will include meals for Saturday and Sunday on Fridays. They will receive meals for 3 days 

on Tuesday. Any child age 1-18 is eligible to receive these free meals. If you are not currently signed up, 

please complete the online survey on the school website, www.edgertonpublic.com. If you are already 

receiving meals, there is no need for you to do anything. 

Spring Activities Canceled 

BROOKLYN CENTER, Minn. --- In response to Executive Order 20-41 issued today by Minnesota Gov. Tim 

Walz, the Minnesota State High School League, under direction of the League’s Board of Directors, has 

declared, effective immediately, all activities and athletics that occur during the spring season have been 

cancelled for the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

 


